Vinnie Caliendo
Westbrook
LD 191

I am in support of LD 191 which provides an opportunity for businesses that operate
as pass-through entities (LLC’s, S-corporations, Partnerships) with significant income
tax relief at the Federal level. The bill would allow these pass-through entities to pay
taxes at the entity level rather than the individual level.

Please support growing the economy and not adding more taxes to those of us
operating in the state.

Thank You



